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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Catherine Connolly 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
17th October 2022 
 
PQ 47371/22 - Deputy Catherine Connolly- To ask the Minister for Health further to 
Parliamentary Question No. 505 of 20 September 2022, if he will provide details of the 
review commissioned by the HSE of the evidence regarding long-Covid, including the models 
of care in other jurisdictions, from the Health Information and Quality Authority; the other 
jurisdictions that are being studied as part of the review; when the review commenced; the 
timeline for the completion of the review; if the final review report will be published; the 
terms of reference of the review; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Connolly 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
The HSE have commissioned HIQA to complete a review of the most recent evidence base for 
Long Covid. This will be key to determining any required adaptions to the Model of Care. It is 
anticipated that the HIQA review will be finalised by early November 2022. This will include 
evidence regarding Long COVID models of care from other jurisdictions.  
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
 

 


